


Dear Members of the Alexandria School Board: 
 
T.C. Williams was an arch-segregationist who did everything in his power to segregate 
Alexandria’s black students from its white students. He was against everything for which our 
high school, our school system, and our community stand. It is not only unacceptable that 
Alexandria ever honored Williams by naming our only high school for him, but it is reprehensible 
that nothing has been done to change it. It is long past time to remove the name of a known 
racist, arch-segregationist from our city’s high school. 
 
According to Alexandria City Public School Board rules, in order to initiate the process, the 
School Board must receive a petition to change the name that includes the (1) the name(s) of 
the individual and/or group(s) making the request; (2) biographical/historical data concerning the 
proposed name; (3) the rationale for the request; and (4) a petition of 100 Alexandria City 
residents in support of the request. As we cannot just submit a petition to rename TC Williams 
without suggesting a new name to change it to based on these rules, we have chosen 
“Tubman-Chavez High School” as a placeholder.  
 
Harriet Tubman and Cesar Chavez were incredible Americans whose names would honor our 
high school while allowing it to keep the initials “T.C.” They would provide representation to 
students who do not see their heritage adequately in Alexandria schools’ names. However, the 
renaming process must be much larger than 100 Alexandrians. We view this petition as the start 
of a larger conversation and urge the School Board to instruct the Superintendent to begin the 
process outlined in FF-R D.1 to rename T.C. Williams High School, including: 
 

1) Solicitations for other nominations for naming the school. 
2) Community outreach and meetings across the city for discussion and nomination. 
3) Community voting through a variety of means (i.e., in-person, online and/or written) at 

multiple points throughout the engagement process.  
4) A review of the community’s nominations, after which the Superintendent will formulate 

recommendations to the School Board for consideration. 
 
Some additional suggestions we have heard during the petition process include Alexandria High 
School, Chinquapin High School, Earl Lloyd High School, Herman Boone High School, and 
many others. We urge the School Board to accept this petition to rename TC. and immediately 
begin a robust renaming process that involves the entire Alexandria community, and to 
eliminate T.C. Williams’ name from our high school as soon as possible 
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Delegate Mark Levine 
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